Annual Report 2018 of the foundation "Stichting Netherlands Sri Lanka".

The board of the foundation met 5 times last year and 3 newsletters were sent to the donators and interested parties.

These newsletters can be read on our site.

Chairman:

Three members of the board went for a working visit to the homes in Sri Lanka in January. In Ja Ela they attended the opening of the new home. For this home they bought a washing machine, a gas stove, a rice pan, a refrigerator and some other small items.

The other three homes were also visited and viewed.

There was some overdue maintenance at 2 homes. After sister Amatha had submitted funds, the maintenance work was carried out.

Everything was fine with the children and the sisters. There is a good atmosphere in the homes. All children go to school. Some girls also follow traditional dance lessons.

Our chairman resigned his position as of 15 May. Until we have a new chairman, our treasurer will take on the role of chairman.

treasurer will take on the role of chairman.	
As in previous years, we continue with our fundraising. We do this giving Power Point Presentations and selling items on markets and The number of donators has declined slightly.	
The board consists on 31-12 2018 of:	
Chairman / Treasurer: M. Schouwenaar	
Secretary: T. Uitterhoeve-Geene	
Board member: E. Sanderse-van den Berg	
Established in Goes on: 29-01-2019	

Secretary: